
 

Good morning 

This email is to confirm that we are in total agreement with Mr Paul Baker’s alternative to 

Network Rails proposals for Crossings S69 and S13 diversions as submitted to the Inspector 

via email on the 6th April, 2018. 

Our opinion remains the same in that S69 should remain open rendering the establishment of 

a new field edge public footpath on our land and the land of Bacton United 89 Football Club 

unnecessary.  

Kind regards 

Judith Hull 

 


